
From: Curtis.Strickland.Ctr@afcent.af.mil <Curtis.Strickland.Ctr@afcent.af.mil>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/23/2017 9:51:09 AM
Subject: Comment on Brother I Can't Spare A Dime

Dear Lieutenant Governor - I agree with you 110% on not raising our gas tax.  I, as a born and bred, working and tax paying citizen of 
South Carolina, agree that more money isn't the fix for the road problem.  In addition to the statics you listed in your article, each year 
we have to pay road taxes to drive our vehicles on the roads of this state.  I know this might be road money used within each respective 
county but it seems like in each of these reports and articles about how bad our roads are, nothing is mentioned about the millions of 
dollars each of our counties collect yearly in maintaining their respective roads.  Could it be the amount reportedly needed to maintain 
our roads is less than we need?  Also, as you alluded to, all of the respective "Penny sales taxes" collected by the individual counties for 
the individual projects for a specific number of years are never ended.  It seems like before these taxes expire, they are extended by 
another 10 or 20 years.  In other words, you get government in your pockets it's HELL to get them out of it, if at all.  Well, I've said my 
two cents words on this topic but I have other opinions on other's if you ever want to "bend an ear" and listen.  May God bless, you, the 
great state of South Carolina and the United States of America.

Respectively Submitted,

Mr. Curtis D. Strickland
2960 Baigo Court
Sumter, SC  29153
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